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To whom it may concern;

As an enthusiast of architectural conservation living near 20 Howitt Road, T am compelled to support the
proposed development plans filed under reference number 2023/0847/P. The thoughtful renovation,
including the replacement of deteriorated windows and the roof] alongside a stylish extension, is
commendable.

These enhancements are crucial not only for the preservation of the building itself but also for maintaining
the character of our beloved Belsize Conservation Area. The project’s sensitivity to historical details while
implementing modern necessities is a balance often sought but rarely achieved.

1 hope the planning committee recognises the positive impact these changes will have on preserving our
local heritage and approves the application without delay.

Warm regards,
Amanda Shahmoon
36 Lambolle Road, NW3 4HR



